
Our Motto:
Having fun doing good in the community!

Our Mission:
Southside is home to the rowdiest Rotarians in Tulsa. We impact communities locally and around the
world, provide leadership within our district, and mentor the next generation of Rotarians.

Rotary International Vision Statement 2020:
Together, we see a world where people unite and take action to create lasting change � across the
globe, in our communities, and in ourselves

Events

Club Level:

COVID Immunizations
Project
No PODs this week (subject
to change)

DICTIONARIES!
Monte sent out group info
last week, so be sure to
check your email!

District Level:

Virtual Happy Hour with
DG Jay Craig
March 16th
6:30PM
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Scott Gaffen
Public Relations Chair

Laura Tapp

This Week's Meeting is VIRTUAL
Join us

on Zoom
Thursday at 11:45 AM

Click here to connect
-or-

Meeting ID: 981-801-851
Password: 4WayTest

Have any questions? Contact Brett (918-271-0062) or Laura (918-935-1336).

Program: Carletta Denison of Operation Hope with Sandra, Christina, and Robert

Carletta Denison has been a volunteer for Operation Hope Prison Ministry for more than twenty years
and on the Board of Directors for the past ten years. She retired as Membership Director from the
Petroleum Equipment Institute, an international trade association, after working there 42 years. At that
point she was privileged to begin working part time for two prison ministries � Tulsa Redemption
Mission and Operation Hope Prison Ministry.

Sandra Walling has been an intern at Operation Hope for more than a year and is responsible for client
intake and also data input of client information.

Christina Jardee is involved in client intake and helping with input of financial records and donation
information.

Robert Thornton is currently working at Operation Hope doing remodeling and painting of the office
because Operation Hope awarded him with a scholarship to provide construction tools.

ROD: David Hughes
David has a long history with Southside Rotary, beginning with his dad, David L. Hughes. Known by his
friends and club members as Dave, he became a Southsider right after the club�s charter, served as
Club Service Director in 1960-61, and Vice President in 1961-62. David�s mom, Dorothy Louise
Hughes, was a Rotary Ann during that time!

David was proposed by Harold �Lamp� Lamprich and inducted into Southside on November 2, 1992.
He is a Paul Harris Fellow, R. I. Benefactor, SouthSide Star, and Past President serving 2007-08. His
wife asked him if Southside could help the school where she was teaching and Southside began working
with Springdale Elementary School over 20 years ago! David has maintained perfect attendance in
Rotary since his induction to the Club in honor of Mr. Perfect Attendance �Lamp� Lamprich, his Rotary
mentor, who never missed a meeting in his 40+ years as a Southside Rotarian!

David began his full-time career selling real estate in 1982. He is a licensed broker and was with the
same company for the 30 years until last year when they were purchased by the largest real estate
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company in Oklahoma, and the oldest major company in Tulsa, McGraw, Realtors. With many friends
and long-time colleagues at McGraw, David sees this as a perfect fit for him. He has been the Greater
Tulsa Association of Realtor�s Sales Associate of the Year, has served as a director for the Greater
Tulsa Association of Realtors, and has served as a director of the Oklahoma Association of Realtors, and
Northeast Oklahoma Real Estate Services, Inc.

David is a past Trustee of Asbury United Methodist Church where he plays trumpet and fluegel horn in
the Asbury New Covenant Orchestra. For many years he played and toured with the gospel big band,
Tulsa Praise Orchestra. He co-leads a men�s group with his sons that is designed to help men grow
deeper in their walk with Jesus Christ.

He currently enjoys riding his high performance Harley, college football, & taking Leslie and the kids and
grandsons to the Colorado Rocky Mountains for occasional wilderness camping (but usually renting a
nice cabin), horseback riding, fishing, shooting guns, and hiking with their dogs!

David & Leslie have been married for over 40 years, and they live in The Cabin Grill & Lounge, a house
that was the airport restaurant and office for Tulsa Commercial Airport in the 1940�s! They have two
sons, a daughter, a daughter-in-law, and born Jan 21, 2012, two wonderful red-headed grandsons
named Hunter and Jamison Hughes, who wrestle competitively, and wrestle granddaddy! The boys have
taken center stage with David & Leslie! �Those little guys are each living proof of God�s creative
perfection & His amazing love for us!�

Future Meetings Update:
Southside will be meeting exclusively on Zoom until further notice

Please join us in our usual Zoom room - we have some great presenters coming up in the weeks ahead!

PROGRAMS 2021
The full ROD list for the rest of the year is posted at the bottom of the newsletter

-
Please take a look and get in touch with Steve Gray and Jordan Taylor about your program, and be sure

to send Laura Tapp the info 2 weeks in advance of your scheduled day.
LT needs a biography for the speaker and for the ROD, as well as a photo of the speaker.

Thank you!

CLUB NEWS
COVID VACCINE DRIVE

Nothing currently scheduled - keep an eye out for updates from Monte via email!

DICTIONARIES
It is that time of year again!

From Monte:

It's now time to do dictionaries. I'm attaching two files. The first is the teams and the assigned schools.
The second file is the Excel file to send to the schools to gather the names to put in the dictionaries. Do
not try to call the main office of Tulsa Public Schools, they will not give you a complete list of students.
By dealing directly with each school, we have a better chance of getting a complete list of the 3rd grade
student names. Please call the schools first and ask for the principal or principal assistant and let them
know what you are needing. Most have dealt with the Rotary dictionaries before and are eager to give
you the student names. Once you have made contact, please get an email address to send the Excel file
to and then have them fill it out and send back to you. Once you have the filled out file with the
student names, please forward to me and I will print off the labels.

We will setup a time to go over to Lynn's business and gather your dictionaries. Then you can put the
names in each dictionaries. Unfortunately, we are still in a pandemic, so the schools won't let us pass
out the dictionaries directly to the students. So we will have to contact the schools and just deliver them
to the school. The staff and teachers will pass out the dictionaries to the students.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Once you get this email, please get with your team
partner and call your school to get the names ASAP. We are running out of time before end of schools
to get the dictionaries delivered.

In Rotary Service,

Monte McNutt
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Social Calendar for the Year
This certainly has been a different kind of year.
Your fellowship committee is still working on ways for us to gather for fun and fellowship
in a safe manner. Watch this space for updates in the coming months!

918-625-7930
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Not sure who is on your team? Not recieve the email? Please contact Monte for more
information.

CONGRATULATIONS!
Brian Huddleston's son Will has been accepted to OSU and will start there in the Fall!

(Do you have good news that you would like to share with the club? Email Laura and let her know!)

DISTRICT NEWS
Join us on the third Tuesday of each month for a District 6110 Happy Hour with DG Jay Craig.
DG Jay will provide updates from Rotary International as well as providing information about what clubs
are doing in our District.

Next Up: March 16th!

MEMBERSHIP and TEAMS
Co-Chairs Larry and Parker have a plan for meeting incoming RI President Shekhar Mehta's year-long
goal of "Each one, bring one" to increase Rotary's membership.

The first step in gaining membership is really retaining membership.
To that effect, they have established eight teams to help foster greater connection and support





The second step is showing our club off.
Every Southsider is encouraged to bring one guest this upcoming year. If you aren't sure where to
start, they have provided a Classifications list, showing some of the neat careers that might make
Southside Tulsa an even more dynamic group.





Reach Out to the Members We Miss:
They love hearing from you!

Call Jerry Ramey! 918-855-7188
Call Ray Orf! 918-344-1685

Potential New Members
Any objection to the proposal stating the reasons must be sent to the President of the Club within seven
(7) days following publication.

Please turn in your proposals for membership to Secretary Kathy Boyer.

tel:918-855-7188
tel:918-344-1685


_________________________________________________________________________________

Upcoming RODs

*Please note that an unknown number of future meetings will need to be held online given
the restrictions in group activities set in place due to the COVID-19 virus. PLEASE
CONTINUE TO FIND PROGRAMS AND GUEST SPEAKERS WHO WOULD BE WILLING TO USE
ZOOM. The goal is to normalize our meetings as much as possible. If you have any
questions please contact Brett or Laura*

If you are the ROD, you need to:

1) Send YOUR BIO and YOUR SPEAKER'S BIO WITH PHOTOS to Laura at
lauraktapp@gmail.com THE FRIDAY TWO WEEKS BEFORE you are ROD. If you do not have
it turned in on the Monday of by 10am, John Haley has volunteered to write a bio for you,
or you will not have a bio attached to your name.

2) Select someone to do the pledge and the prayer. Please let President David know who
you've chosen in advance of the meeting.

Date ROD Program Speaker
11-Mar Laura Tapp C-SPAN: Mission and Introduction Heath & April
18-Mar David Hughes Operation Hope Carletta Denison
25-Mar Jack Carney Exec Director of the Regional (OK and KS) Red Cross Alice Townsend
1-Apr John Daries "Southside Surprise" John Daries
8-Apr Laura Tapp Cuba: Travels and Service Merna Gill
15-Apr Scott Gaffen Oklahoma Blood Institute
22-Apr Ken Osborn
29-Apr Jack Wills
6-May Andrew Winslow
13-May Cathy Bryant
20-May David Cobb
27-May Jens Quilitzsch
3-Jun Jack Stagg

Club Meeting

Tulsa Southside
Meets at TiAmo Restaurant
6024-A South Sheridan Rd.
Tulsa, OK 74135
Time: Thursday at 12:00 PM


